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Service Change Notice 23-23 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1000 AM EST Thu Feb 23 2023 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Greg Schoor, Chief 
         Marine, Tropical and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Removal of Watch/Warning Information from the Tropical Cyclone 
Forecast/Advisory (TCM) Product Issued by the National Hurricane Center 
and the Central Pacific Hurricane Center on or around May 15, 2023 
 
Effective on or around May 15, 2023, the National Hurricane Center (NHC) 
and the Central Pacific Hurricane Center (CPHC) will remove land-based 
tropical cyclone watches and warnings from the Tropical Cyclone 
Forecast/Advisory (TCM). 
 
Currently, a list of tropical cyclone watches and warnings are provided in 
both the TCM text product and the Tropical Cyclone Public Advisory (TCP) 
issued by NHC and CPHC.  To reduce the duplication of information and the 
opportunity for errors, the tropical cyclone watches and warnings will be 
removed from the TCM. 
 
Additional details on the Tropical Cyclone Forecast/Advisory (TCM) can be 
found at: 
 
https://www.nhc.noaa.gov/aboutnhcprod.shtml#TCM 
 
The webpage listed above will not be updated to reflect the change in the 
TCM until closer to the implementation date. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this notice to: 
 
Jessica Schauer 
NWS Tropical Services Program Manager 
Marine, Tropical and Tsunami Services Branch 
Miami, FL 
tropical.program@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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